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In Finland we officially launched the Heavenly Parent's Holy Community on Sunday 30. August 2020. 

 

Various faith leaders in Finland, in pre-recorded messages, offered their greetings, best wishes and 

thoughts on the meaning of a holy community. Also, young and elder members of the Family Federation 

for World Peace here presented their reflections, hopes and expectations about the Heavenly Parent's 

Holy Community. Our National Leader received lots of spontaneous applause as the last presenter. 

 

A second generation sister enchanted a by "corona-standards" nearly full-house plus the zoom audience 

with a heart-moving and powerful a capella rendition of a song about "Gratitude". 

 

As usual, we enjoyed each other's company following the Sunday service over lovingly prepared 

refreshments. 

 

Here in the far North, we, too, are now officially part of Heavenly Parent's Holy Community! 

 

 

 


